BY FAX
NO.SO(POLL-II) 3(1)/08-UN.
GOVERNMENT OF BALOCHISTAN
HOME & TRIBAL AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT
(POLITICAL-II SECTION)

Dated Quetta the 30 April, 2012

To

All Deputy Commissioners in Balochistan

All District Police Officers in Balochistan

Subject: POLICY GUIDELINES REGARDING SECURITY/ESCORT
TO THE STAFF OF INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS.

The undersigned is directed to refer to the subject noted
above and to convey that it has been observed that provision of security
escorts to various dignitaries/visitors is causing inconvenience for the
District Administrations of the Province in terms of POL etc. therefore, it
has been decided that in future all foreigners working in different
International Organizations in Balochistan (i.e. UN Originations &
International NGOs) may be provided security escort during their
visit/travel. As far as national staff is concerned, they may take
Police/Levies personnel in their own vehicles instead of insisting for
separate escort. Besides, it is incumbent upon the Organizations

concerned to make boarding/lodging arrangements for security
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personnel, whenever security is required.

Copy for information to: -
The Inspector General of Police, Balochistan, Quetta.
All Commissioners in Balochistan

The DS (staff) to the Chief Secretary Balochistan.

All UN-Organizations in Balochistan

All International NGOs in Balochistan
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PS to the Secretary Home Department.



